
 

                      QUEEN’S VALLEY SCHOOL 
Parental Circular for Pre-Primary 

                                                                                                                     Monday, 3rd April,2023 
Dear Parent 
Kindly note the following points- 

 House uniform is to be worn on every Wednesday.  
 Kindly refer to Pg. No.14 of School Almanac for the Parent Teacher Interaction schedule. The first PTI for class Pre-

school and Pre-Primary is on the first Saturday of May i.e., 6th May 2023. 
 Please note that no reminder will be sent for future PTIs. Information will be given only if there is a change in the 

schedule. 
 Fill Page no.2&3 (ALL ABOUT ME AND HEALTH FORM) of the Almanac. It is mandatory for the safety and security of 

the child.  
 Please submit 4 thumb sized photographs, of your ward in summer school uniform to the class teacher. 
 Check page no. 20 for the Activity Planner and fill page no.27 and 28 for leave and absence record. 
 Kindly check Page nos. 29, 30, 55,56 and 57 of Almanac regularly. 
 If your ward is availing the private van facility, kindly mention the driver’s name and phone number in the Almanac.  
 Please send the apron and an extra bloomer (properly labelled) in the bag of your ward daily. 
 Practice worksheets, assignments etc. will be uploaded on the Student Dashboard. Kindly refer to the Dashboard for 

all class related information.   
 To access the Dashboard, keep the admission number (i.e., student identification no.) and date of birth handy. 
     Please label all the belongings of your ward with her name, class and section.        

    Almanac has to be carried daily to School. Cover it with a transparent talc sheet. 
    For any query, please call at the school reception or write a note in the almanac. 
Warm Regards 
QVS 


